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08/07/2022  20:08:402022/1085/P COMMNT Francoise Findlay,  

member of 

BCAAC 

committee and 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Association

The removal of two lightwells is an improvement on the original permission.   

A condition that the staircase access to the basement which is sited at the far end of the garden, by the 

Primrose Hill boundary, should have lighting only activated by sensors is imperative.   if this condition is not 

imposed the potential for light pollution for neighbouring properties would be a serious nuisance.
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